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February 20, 2024 
 
VIA EMAIL:  Kenneth.McDowell@delaware.gov> 
Kenneth McDowell 
Sussex County Department of Elections 
 
Dear Ken, 
 
The Town of Millville received two (2) applications from one current Council incumbent and 
one new applicant for the two open Council seats.  No election will be necessary, and Ronald 
Belinko will retain his seat on Town Council, with Debbie Sosnosky filling the other vacancy. 
 
Please notify me should need any further information. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Deborah Y. Botchie 
Town Manager 
 
C:  Eileen Scerra 
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